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Dr. Ivan F., Stuert

Manager, Nuclear Training and Technical
Services

Nuclear Fuel and Services Division
General Electric Company

175 Curtner Avenue

San Jose, California 95125

Dear [van:

1 appreciated the chance to visit with all of you at the BWR Training

Conference dinner. Incidentally, I think my digestive system will
cventually recover.

My “.hanks for a most enjoyable occasion.

Sy?\ce.."ely,
\

Jo M. Hendrie
Commissioner




